Letter from Housing Minister on
ventilation guidance for landlords and
residents to help combat the
transmission of COVID-19 during winter

Letter to all local authorities in England to summarise ventilation guidance
and encourage behaviours by landlords and residents to help reduce the
transmission of COVID-19 in residential settings.
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